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Quickie Unions Elections Are Back – Preparing for the NLRB’s
New Representation Rule

Event

1.17.24


12:00 PM — 1:00 PM EDT

$75 per person

Due to the popularity of our recent program, Steve Bernstein and Todd Lyon, co-chairs of the Fisher

Phillips Labor Relations Group, are back for a repeat edition of the important webinar designed to

prepare employers for the changes in how the NLRB will respond to organizing campaigns.

The Board spent big parts of 2023 delivering on promises made during President Biden’s 2020

campaign, and the returns are clear. Organized labor currently enjoys more advantages over

employers than at any point since the Obama administration. While a number of splashy decisions

have dominated coverage of the union election process, less publicized aspects will have massive

practical implications for employers, too. 

Enter, the return of the “Quickie Election rule." Born of the Obama-era Board, rolled back during

the Trump-era Board, and resurrected by the Biden Board in August, this rule will significantly

accelerate the time period between union petitions and elections, to the detriment of employers’

ability to respond to a union organizing campaign. And it took effect on December 26. Is your

organization ready to respond? Steve and Todd will have some practical takeaways for your

organization to begin now to ready your organization.  

Space is very limited and is reserved exclusively for clients and prospective clients of Fisher

Phillips. Registrants will receive email confirmation of their reservation upon review of

registration details.

The firm will submit this program for HRCI and SHRM credit.





If you have any questions, please contact Kevin Bonnell.





Fisher Phillips is committed to providing access to all of our events for disabled attendees.

Automated closed captioning is available for all of our webinars. For other accommodation inquiries,

please give us three business days advance notice prior to the scheduled event by contacting Kevin

Bonnell. Thank you.
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